
From: Plancom
To: Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran; Easton Craft; David Maul; William Montero; Paul Cohen; Lisa Basher; Jack Malek;

 Laura Mork; Miranda Redinger; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Susan Chang; Donna M. Moss
Subject: FW: proposed amendments to allow for encampments in single family zoning
Date: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 10:55:06 AM

------------------------------------------- 
From: ladambishop@comcast.net[SMTP:LADAMBISHOP@COMCAST.NET] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 10:55:02 AM 
To: Plancom 
Subject: proposed amendments to allow for encampments in single family zoning 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

I have been a homeowner for over 45 years.  My message is to inform you that I oppose
 the proposed amendments to the City’s Transitional Encampment regulations to allow
 encampments in single family zoning.

-Lucille Bishop
19020 21st Avenue North West
Shoreline, Washington 98177
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